
TOWNSHIP OF EASTAMPTON  

BURLINGTON COUNTY 

NEW JERSEY 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the hearing before the Township of Eastampton Land Use 

Planning Board on the application of Rockefeller Acquisitions, LLC for a use and other 

variances to develop a warehouse at 1427 Woodlane Road, being Block 800, Lots 3,4.01, 4.02 

and 4.03, scheduled for January 17, 2024, will be adjourned at the request of the 

applicant.   When a new date for the hearing is set Rockefeller Acquisitions, LLC will be 

required to publish a new notice of the hearing date and to serve all people who were previously 

served with notice of the application and new hearing date.  

 

 

 

Jeffrey G. Reeve  

LUPB Administrator 


